
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Information Evening for Prospective KGV Parents 
 
 

King George V (KGV) School will be holding an Information Evening on Thursday 11th October at 
5.30pm. This evening has been designed to give prospective parents a taster of what Year 7 students 
experience during their first year at KGV School. 

 
The Information Evening will last approximately 45 minutes and during this time, you will hear 
information on 

 

 Welcome from the School Principal 

 Year 7 Experiences 

 IB Middle Years Programme Curriculum 

 Languages offered at KGV School 

 Learning Enhancement Support Programmes 

 General Information about KGV School from Heads of Year 7 
 

We will also have a group of Year 7 students joining us for this event. They will be around to talk to 
parents informally from 5pm and then will give a short formal presentation at 5.30pm. 

 
 

If you would like to attend this Information Evening, please complete the google form below: 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVHkpkR2N_D2_76K8a7hQIRXDYpwrbxvYW4e9a3xbE 
DzLMzw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 
 

We look forward to welcoming you into our School on Thursday 11th October at 5.30pm 

Kind regards, 

 
Carole Beer 
Vice Principal 
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